
The City of Etowah, TN is seeking bids for
(3) new 15 yard, 54” hook lift containers.”

  The bid must be submitted on or before 4:00 pm on Friday, 
January 30, 2015. Proposals shall be mailed to Russ Blair, City 
Attorney of   Etowah, 1891 Ingleside Ave., Suite 150, PO Box 
1764 Athens, TN 37371. Interested parties requiring additional 
information should contact the City of Etowah Public Works 
Department at (423) 263-7031, Monday-Friday, 7:30 a.m.-3:30 
p.m.


